
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Church Officials: 
 
Interim Pastor:                                               Rev. Lloyd Baker 
Deacons (Chair):      Karen Blotnicky 
Deacons:     Wendell Matheson 
     Rose Snow 
     Nancy Cross 
Treasurer:        Susan Daigle 
Assistant Treasurer:       Ross Haverstock 
Financial Secretary:       Bev Matheson 
Clerk/Administrator:    Jen Ramsay 
Sunday School Superintendant:       Deacon Nancy Cross 
Trustees (Chair):        Vernon Kynock 
Trustees:         Ross Haverstock                                                                    

George Oickle 
Song Leader:    Deacon Wendell Matheson 
Director of Music & Choir:   Lisa Snow 
Organists:    Lisa Snow and Brian Haverstock 

 
 
Welcome Visitors! 
Thank You for worshiping with us today! Please sign our guest book in the 
entryway before you leave! If you have questions about our church, or would like 
to discuss membership, please contact Deacon Karen Blotnicky at 
karen@themarketingclinic.ca or at 835-7960. 
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Order of Service* 

 
Welcome & Call to Worship: Rev. Lloyd Baker 
 
Opening Hymn #42:  Seek Ye First 
 
Announcements (in the bulletin) 
 
Scripture: 2 Thessalonians 1- Rev. Lloyd Baker 
 
Choir Selection : Count Your Blessings 
 
Children’s Story: Deacon Karen Blotnicky 
 
Pastoral Prayer:  Rev. Lloyd Baker 
 
Hymn #411: The Joy of the Lord  
(During the singing of this hymn the children may go to their Sunday 
School classes) 
 
Message-Worth of Your Calling – Rev. Lloyd Baker 
 
Offertory Prayer/Offering:  Rev. Lloyd Baker 
 
Closing Hymn #369: Oh Jesus I Have Promised (Featuring Betty Baker and 
special musical guests, The Frails) 
 
Benediction:  Rev. Lloyd Baker 
 
*You are invited to stand for hymns unless you are unable to do so comfortably.  
 
Events and Announcements 
 

Women’s Missionary Society: The April meeting of the WMS will be held at 
the home of Muriel Smith on Thursday, April 9 at 7 p.m.  Response to Roll Call 
will be a verse contained in Acts Chapters 1-14.  Program and Devotional: 
Ruby will conclude her informative talk on Esther. Ladies are reminded of the 
Bring and Buy Sale.  All ladies of the congregation are invited to attend. 
 
 

Potluck Lunch Today! Please join us for food and fellowship downstairs after 
the service. 
 
Socks for Missions: Thank you to everyone from the Women's Missionary 
Society for supporting our "Socks for Missions" project during the past few 
years.  Not only do we support overseas missions, we support many local 
causes, such as the Gideons, Phoenix House, and Bread of Life Ministries.  The 
little socks have been emptied of their dimes and are now on the table in the 
foyer for 2009.  Please take one and help support our Women's Missionary 
Society in our various good works.  You may fill the socks with dimes or any 
loose change you may have.  They will be collected at the end of the 2009. 
 
Sunday School Money Cans: Remember those metal can-shaped piggy banks 
that the Sunday School gave out a while back? If you have one, and you have 
been putting spare change in it, please remember to return it to Nancy Cross 
for the Sunday School coffers! 
 
Blood Donor Clinic: First Baptist Church Halifax will host a Blood Donor Clinic, 
Tuesday, March 24 from 5- 8pm.  Please book your appointment through 
Canadian Blood Services 1-888-236-6283. This is a great way to serve our 
community - help it become a success. 
 
Cornerstone will appear at New Beginnings Ministries at 11:00 AM on Sunday, 
April 26th. All are welcome. 
 
Stevens Road Baptist Church is looking for a new Director of Music. All 
interested parties please forward a resume with two references by April 13, 
2009. Please send resumes and references by mail to Stevens Road Baptist 
Church, 2 Stevens Road, Dartmouth, Nova Scotia, B2W 1P5, or via email to:  
stevensrd@ns.aliantzinc.ca, c/o Jeannie Read. 
 
April 25th Annual Spring Supper. See Muriel Smith to volunteer your services!  
 
Our thanks:  
To  Rev. Lloyd Baker, Lisa Snow and our special guests, The Frails, for leading 
us in praise today. Rev. Baker will lead us in worship on Communion Sunday, 
April 5th.   

 
Thank you for worshiping with us today.  

May you God bless you and make you a blessing. 


